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18 Appleton Court 
Wakefield 
WF2 7AR 

 
 
 

16th November 2020 
 

 
Dear parent/carer 
 
 
As a Trust we have been working tirelessly to ensure the safety of all our children and staff 
during these unprecedented times. 
 
 
This week we had a visit from the Health and Safety Executive at one of our academies who 
reviewed all our Risk Assessments whilst on site. The feedback was overwhelmingly positive 
and provides the Board of Trustees with the reassurance that our robust risk assessments 
ensure that we are mitigating the risk of spreading COVID 19 across all our academies. 
 
 
As a Trust we will continue to review our risk assessments and communicate with 
parents/carers when there are any changes.  
 
 
We wanted to share this letter with you to provide you with the reassurance that the Trust is 
working closely with the appropriate professionals and ensuring the safety of your 
child/children. 
 

 
Yours,  
 

 
 
Darren Holmes 
 

Chief Executive Officer 

	


